
Unions strike over Veolia's plans for job cuts
 France 

Trade unions at the Veolia water company are taking strike action over the 
company's plans for restructuring - the fourth in only three years. These will impact 
on over 1500 posts with 572 specified as job cuts. The unions are particularly angry 
that the company is talking about compulsory redundancies. This would be a first 
for the sector. The unions want the company to withdraw this threat and to properly 
negotiate over the changes with a view to providing workers with training and 
retraining opportunities.
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